
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:33:16 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 11:55 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Martin Rombout

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Upon review of my Gas Bills over the 2 year period prior to the merger of Enbridge with Union Gas and the 2 years
subsequent to said merger, I find my gas bills increased by a total of 14.9% - this while the national inflation rate
totaled 8.5% (2018 thru 2021). Assuming economies of scale resulting from the merger, I have a difficult time
accepting the need for another increase which would add 4.1% ($91/year for Ontario South) to the aforementioned
14.9% for a total of 19%

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




